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JAMES H LEMONS December 23, 1992

NUGIERR SUFPORT SERVICES DEPARTUEN?

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Document Control Desk

SUBJECT: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
Unit Nos. 1 & 2; Docket Nos. 50-317 & 50-318

Request For Additional Operator Licensing Examination

Gentlemen;

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (BG&E) requests that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
schedule an additional licensing examination for the week of October 25, 1993, We anticipate that
the requested October examination will involve eight reactor operator and two senior reactor
operator candidates. Currently, BG&E also has a licensing examination scheduled for the week of
April 26, 1993,

Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Marvin L. Coon at
(410) 260-6511 to discuss them.

Very truly yours,
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oL D. A. Brune, Esquire
J. E. Silberg, Esquire
R. A. Capra, NRC
D. G. McDonald, Jr.. NRC
T. T. Martin, NRC
P. R. Wilson, NRC
R. L. McLean, DNR
J. H Walter, PSC
G. W. Meyer, NRC
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